September 14th, 2012, On Friday, Whites” Insurance Brokers hosted a BBQ to raise money for the Local United Way of South Niagara along
with a donation of 50 Fleece blankets. The BBQ raised almost $1,000 for the Untied Way for South Niagara!

“Whites” Insurance Brokers are pleased to support the work of the United Way once again this year through the donation of monetary
contributions and blankets,” stated Sandy White, Manager of the Whites” Insurance Brokers. “Giving back to our community is a priority
for us, and the United Way provides vital support for members of our community who are most In need. Our hope is that our fundraising
efforts today will benefit our community as a whole and reaffirm our commitment to supporting the local charities in Port Colborne.”




